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Newsletter for July 27, 2025 
 

 

Message from the Presidents 
John and Debbie Cave  
 

We had a lively Double Deal/Ice Cream Social Dance on Friday.  Thanks to everyone who brought 
toppings and cookies to share.  We had up to 6 round dance couples on the floor dancing to Chris 
Farabaugh.  Charlie called some challenging tips and we all had a good time.  Our next dance on 
August 8th is in support of Network Ministries.  We are asking for back to school donations from the 
dancers.  Please note the flyer below for the list of items to consider bringing. 
 
See you in a square. 
 
John and Debbie Cave 

 

Message from the 1st Vice Presidents 
Charlie and Linda Harris 
 
Dear Club Members, 
Ice Cream Social Marked as Success!! 

As we reflect on our recent club dance (Ice Cream Social ), I want to take a moment to extend a 
sincere thank you to all the members who showed up early to help with the setup.   
Setting up chairs, arranging snacks, setting the AC and ensuring everything was in place before the 
event takes time and effort, and your willingness to step up and lend a hand did not go unnoticed. It is 
this spirit of camaraderie and commitment that truly embodies the essence of our club. 
We look forward to seeing all of you at our next event! 
 
Charlie and Linda Harris   

 

3rd Quarter Dues are due starting July 1, 2025 
If you normally pay for the half-year you need to pay is $55.00 per single member and $110.00 per 
couple.  One quarter is $27.50 per single member and $55.00 per couple.  So please pay your dues at 
the next dance or mail a check to the treasurer made out to the Swinging Stars:  

Nevin R Mulvin  
Treasurer Swinging Stars 
3409 Eisenhower Ln 
Plano, TX 75023-3933 
972-618-0750 

 



2nd VP Report  
Ron and Donita See 
The current Swinging Star Banner inventory is shown below.  If you visit a club whose banner we 
have, please don’t bring home one more. 

Banners Captured by the Swinging Stars  Swinging Stars Banners Out 

Club Date Captured  Club Date Captured 

   Triangle Squares 05/30/25 

   Road Runners 05/30/25 

   Circle I 05/30/25 

   Rebel Rousers 07/25/25 

   Texas Reelers 07/25/25 

 

***EVENTS FROM THE PAST WEEK** 
 

Friday, July 25 – Swinging Stars – Double Deal Dance – Ice Cream Social 
See President's message above. 
 

*** COMING EVENTS *** 
 

To reach the July Promenade, click here:  
https://new.nortex.org/nortex/wp-content/uploads/2025-07-Promenade.pdf   
 

Of Interest Club Visitation 
Friday, August 1 – Kissin' Kuzzins – Dance Into August 
Where: Gale Fields Rec Center – 1701 Dairy Rd, Garland, TX 
Caller: Mike Bramlett 
Time: Mainstream Workshop 7:30, Square up 8:00 
Note: See page 45 of the July Promenade for more information. 
 

Of Interest Club Visitation 
Sunday, August 24 – NTCA Benefit Dance for Flood Victims  
Callers: NTCA Callers  
Cuers: NTCA Cuers 
Where: Swingtime Center – 5100 SE Loop 820, Ft. Worth, TX 
Time: 4:00 - 6:00 PM 
Note: See flyer at the end of this Newsletter for more information. 
 

* * * OTHER EVENTS * * * 
 

See the August Promenade, click here:  
https://new.nortex.org/nortex/wp-content/uploads/2025-08-Promenade.pdf   

 



Sunshine information 
From Peggy Amy and Nina Lassiter our Sunshine Reporters  
 

No news to report. 
 

Happy Birthday 
None  

Happy Anniversary   
None 

 

Let's keep in touch by sharing news in our Newsletter. 
You can email Nina Lassiter Sunshine or Rain, at your convenience.  ninalassiter@gmail.com  

Or you may call or text 214-769-6032. She always needs any reports (good or bad), by Friday in order 
to get the report to Dave and Lorraine in a timely manner. 

 

Special dates to put on your calendar  
Friday, September 26, 2025 Swinging Stars Round up Theme Dance 
Friday, October 24, 2025 NTCA Callers Cavalcade  
Saturday, October 25, 2025 NORTEX 2025 Round-Up 
Friday, April 24, 2026 Swinging Stars 51st Anniversary Dance 

 

Web Master Dave Burson 

Be sure to check out our web page: www.swingingstars.org 

There is a lot of information about what is going on with the Swinging Stars. 
 

Message from Newsletter Editor 
Thank you for making it this far down the newsletter.  As we streamlining the newsletter, if we remove 

something or change something that you liked the way it was, or have any suggestions, please send 

your comments and suggestions to: newsletter_editor@swingingstars.org  Anything sent to that email 

address will go to the President of the Swinging Stars and to the Newsletter Editor (Dave Burson). 
 

Dave Burson 

Newsletter Editor  

Swinging Stars 

Email:  newsletter_editor@swingingstars.org 

Phone:  972-396-0941  

See Flyers below 



  



 



 


